
 

Te Whare Māori Kaiāwhina Position 

 

 

We are seeking to employ a Kaiāwhina to support kaiako and ākonga in our 

Māori department. 

 

The hours of work are 25 hours per week – Monday to Friday  (term time only). 

This role will commence on the 4th February 2025. 

 

E rapu ana mātou i tētahi tangata matatau i te reo Māori, te mahi kapa haka, me 

ngā ahuatanga katoa o te ao Māori. 

 

 

 

Applications close 4pm, Monday 20 January 2025 (unless position is filled 

before this date). 

 

All applications must be made on the school application form.   

This can be found of our school website together with the job description. 

Please submit your application with a cover letter and CV to 

supportvacancy@otc.school.nz 
 

 


